
 

     NATIONAL CONVENTION 
 

 
 

 
 

 

AUGUST 2014 

CHARLOTTE, NORTH CAROLINA 

 

The 2014 National Convention will be held in Charlotte, North Carolina this August. The 
Department will contract with Lamers Coaches for a 49 passenger motor-coach for 
transportation to and from the Convention. We will be departing from Department 
Headquarters in Portage the morning of Thursday, August 21st and arriving in Charlotte 
on Friday, August 22nd (driving straight through).  We will return from Charlotte on 
Thursday, August 28th, arriving back in Wisconsin on Friday, August 29th.  
 
The cost is $300.00 per person. A non-refundable deposit of $150.00 per passenger 
must be in to Headquarters by May 31, 2014.  
 
If you are interested, please fill out the form below and return with your deposit to: 

The American Legion, Department of Wisconsin 
Attn: Angie 

P.O. Box 388 
Portage, WI 53901 

 
NAME:        PHONE:        
 
ADDRESS:               
 
CITY, ST, ZIP       EMAIL:        
 
NUMBER OF RIDERS:     TOTAL ENCLOSED:       

 
Make check payable to The American Legion, or Enter Credit Card Information Below 

Name on Card          Card Type        Card #       
 

 Exp. Date         Sec. Code    

 
 
 

2014

Submit Via Email


